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Notice of UNM-Gallup Local Advisory Board 
Cancellation  

The March��23���� ���������� regular meeting of the University of New Mexico-Gallup Local 
Advisory Board is �F�D�Q�F�H�O�H�G.�� The next regularly scheduled meeting is April 20, 2021.

Notice is hereby given in accordance with the Open Meetings Act, N.M.S.A. 1978,
§10-15-1(F), copies of 

https://www.gallup.unm.edu/administration/localboard/





